GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS
(RAILWAY BOARD)

No0.2023/SCC/04/16 New Delhi, Dated : 17.10.2023

The General Managers/Director Generals
All Indian Railways/PUs/CTIs.

Sub.:  Empanelment to Level 17 posts of IRMS

Ref.:  This office letter of even number dated 27.09.2023
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Please refer to this office letter dated 27.09.2023 referred to above, inviting applications for
empanelment to Level 17 ex-cadre posts of IRMS from serving officers of 1987 exam batch belonging to 8
organised services viz. IRAS, IRPS, IRSE, IRSEE, IRSSE, IRSME, IRSS and IRTS and working in Level 15
(HAG) or above posts on regular basis on 01.01.2024.

In this connection, it is stated that e mail address referred to in Para 4 of the letter may be read as
eorlybd@railnet.gov.in instead of eorlybd.@railnet.gov.in and Applications be sent accordingly. The error is
highly regretted.

me )—’—

(Navinm

Establishment Officer
Railway Board




